
From: sheri rosati  

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:39 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Online Voting 

Hello, 

I'm writing this email in support of online voting.  I am hearing that it was voted down 

last summer, and I would highly like this motion to be heard again. 

I think it's extremely important nowadays, and is a true sign of the times. 

Sheri Rosati 

Resident and tax payer of Richmond Hill 
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